
The annual Adas Yoshuron Tu B'Shevat Seder, marking the new year of the trees, and the everyday miracle of this
planet and its remarkable abundance, will take place at the shul on Thursday at 5 p.m.

ALL ARE WELCOME! Let's celebrate nature, and trees, and fruit, and nuts, and the promise of Spring! Please bring some
fruit or nuts to share. We honor all things that grow, fruits with hard pits that can't be eater, fruit with tough skins that can't
be eaten, fruit that can be eaten all the way through, and everything in between.

We especially honor the delectable produce of Eretz Yisrael, the land of Israel, an agricultural oasis! Dates, figs,
oranges, carob (!), avocados, tomatoes, grapes and anything else that strikes your fancy is welcome.

RSVPs encouraged, but drop-ins are ALWAYS welcome. We hope to see you Thursday at 5 p.m.

Happy Spring in Israel!

-- 
Liz Snider, Administrator
Adas Yoshuron Synagogue
P.O. Box 1250
Rockland, Maine 04841
207.594.4523
info@adasyoshuron.org
www.adasyoshuron.org
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